
Electrical Inspection Agencies: 
 
 

Final Electrical inspection certificates are required by the Code Enforcement Office 
before a Certificate of Occupancy/Compliance will be issued. The Town of Murray 
recognizes three agencies for final electrical inspections. It is the property owner’s 
responsibility to contact one of the agencies listed to schedule a final inspection: 
 
 

Empire Inspections LLC – (585) 798-1849 
Commonwealth Electrical Inspection Services – (585) 624-2380 

New York Electrical Inspection Agency – (585) 436-4460 
 
 

Note: This information can also be found on the second page of your Building Permit  


